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MISSING ELDERLY MALE 

 

UPDATED 05.21.14 

Hodge has been located in good health and reunited with his family. 
 

ORIGINAL 05.20.14 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting assistance from the public to 
locate a missing elderly male. 
 

James Athlebert Hodge was last seen this afternoon at approximately 1:00 P.M., 
when he drove his wife to the Broward County Governmental Center located at 115 
South Andrews Avenue in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  Hodge dropped his wife off at 
the entrance to the building and told her he would park the car and then meet her 
inside.  Hodge’s wife advised investigators that she has not seen or heard from him 
since.   
 

Law enforcement officials conducted a canvass of the downtown area and the area 
surrounding his residence in the City of Pembroke Pines, and have not been able to 
locate him or his vehicle.   
 

Hodge is described as an eighty-two year old, B/M, 5’10”, 180 lbs., bald, brown eyes, 
with an average build.  Hodge was last seen wearing a brown shirt, brown pants and 
brown shoes.  Hodge does not have any known mental or physical conditions and is 
not known to wonder or stray from his family. 
 

Hodge’s vehicle is described as a 2010 silver Jeep Patriot, bearing Florida license 
plate T101WH. 
 

Anyone with information as to the whereabouts of this missing person is encouraged 
to contact the Fort Lauderdale Police Department at 954-828-5700 or Detective 
Rosalind Wilson at 954-828-5570.  
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